
 

Waterville Septage Dumping Station Closed for Repairs Sept. 18 

 

Sept. 17, 2025 

The Waterville septage dumping station will be closed tomorrow (Sept. 18) for repairs.  

An update will be posted on the Municipality’s website – www.countyofkings.ca – and Facebook 
and X (formerly Twitter) pages when the repairs are complete and the facility reopens.  

The septage waste disposal facility treats septage from residential/commercial septic systems and 
holding tanks in Kings County.  

The Municipality apologizes for the short notice and any inconvenience the temporary closure will 
cause.  

 

 

http://www.countyofkings.ca/
https://www.facebook.com/KingsCountyNS/
https://x.com/KingsCountyNS

